
Public Document 
                                NOTIFICACION 

 

 

Dear Requesters, 

 

The purpose of this email is to notify you that the IDB team responsible for "Tietê Várzeas 

Program" (BR-L1216) has asked MICI to be allowed to have direct contact with you with the 

intention of addressing the concerns raised in your Request. For this purpose they have 

presented a plan with precise dates and activities to be carried out. 

  

Based on MICI`s Policy, we have agreed to the request presented by IDB team and we are 

granting a suspension of the MICI process for a maximum of 45 working days so they can 

establish direct contact with you. This period will end next November 23rd, 2016. 

 

The idea of this suspension is to help reach a promptly solution for your concerns, which is 

positive from our perspective. If, at the end of the period, your concerns have not been resolved, 

the MICI process will continue. 

 

To explain this step of the process and answer your questions, we propose a phone call for 

tomorrow, Friday, September 23rd or for Monday September 24rd, at the time that best suits you.  

 

We are attaching the document sent by the Bank's Management in which they respond to the 

issues raised in your Request and where the team details the actions they will carry out in these 

45 days. 

 

We will wait for your response to schedule the call and we remind you that we are always 

available to answer your questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

FROM: Victoria Márquez-Mees, MICI Director 

REFERENCE: 
Request MICI-BID-BR-2016-0106 referring to “ Tietê Várzeas Program” 
(BR-L1216)
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